
From: Babik, Melissa M (DFW)
To: ECY RE CRO SEPA Coordinator
Cc: SEPADesk2 (DFW)
Subject: DNS 18-041 North Fork Manastash Creek and Lower Umtanum Creek Wood Replenishment
Date: Monday, July 02, 2018 2:49:33 PM

Gwen Clear,
 
Thank you for the review of the determination of nonsignficance for the North Fork Manastash
Creek and Lower Umtanum Creek Wood Replenishment project. The proposed actions will follow
methods to protect water quality in these creeks from degradation during the planning,
development, and construction phases.
 
Melissa Babik
L. T. Murray Wildlife Area Manager
201 North Pearl Street
Ellensburg, WA 98926
Cell: 509-899-9686
Melissa.Babik@dfw.wa.gov
 
"In the end we will conserve only what we love, we will love only what we understand, and we will
understand only what we are taught.”—Baba Dioum, 1968
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